
Statement of Purpose 
The Staff Senate, a member of the University Governance 
Council (UGC), supports the Mission of the University and 
serves the University community by 

• providing a forum for open communication and 
ongoing dialog, 

• providing input on issues relevant to University staff, 

• recommending staff representation for campus 
initiatives, 

• identifying staff needs and proposing solutions, and 

• sharing the responsibility of policy development. 

 


